RECEIVED BY: SECRETARY OF THE SENATE Date: December 28, 2022

RICHARD BLUMENTHAL
CONNECTICUT

MAnited States Denate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

December 28, 2022

The Honorable Sonceria Ann Berry
Secretary

United States Senate

S-312 United States Capitol
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Secretary Berry:

This letter is to certify that I, the Senator, the Senate managers serving in a managerial
position in this office and each individual serving in a covered position in this office has
complied with the training requirements of Senate Resolution 330 for the 117" Congress.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact my deputy chief of staff,
Elizabeth Kanick, at (202) 224-2823.

Sincerely,

Lok hn i

Richard Blumenthal
United States Senate



